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July 30, 2012
TO:

Kathleen Merrigan

FROM: 

Marion Nestle

RE:

The attached

Mark Zito at USDA’s budget office suggested I send you the attached letter.  I hate to bother you about this but frustration prevails.  For reasons that I cannot fathom, USDA/ERS stopped publishing figures on nutrients in the food supply in 2006.  Despite many e-mails and letters, I am unable to find anyone who can give me unadjusted calorie figures since then.  In 2006, it was 3,900 calories per capita, a figure I use daily in my research.  It would be nice to have more recent figures, particularly because whoever is doing this has to have them in order to make loss adjustments.

I’m told that this data set, which started in 2009, is ending in 2006 because of budget constraints.

This may be trivial to anyone but me and I apologize for that.  But can you please fix?  Thanks much.

I’ve been following the rest of your good work with much appreciation.  Thanks for that too.   
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